Thank you, From H-Net

Discussion published by Peter Knupfer on Monday, December 14, 2015

Dear H-Net Readers:

As our fall appeal comes to a close, all of us at H-Net wish to express our heartfelt thanks to the many readers who have contributed during the past few weeks. Your gifts go directly to our program services, helping us to staff our help desk, make improvements to our web resources, and develop new features that leverage the tremendous talent pool of our hundreds of volunteer editors.

During this year's fundraising campaign, you have heard from editors and leaders at H-Net about existing and new services that the H-Net Commons makes possible: our new Book Channel, the teaching centers, hubs, Crossroads networks, and special projects that we believe fulfill an important need for scholars and teachers in the humanities and social sciences. Keep in touch with the remarkable work of these wonderful editors by following Horizons, our online newsletter, and "This Week at H-Net," our weekly update on new discussions, reviews, and resources.

Thanks to you, H-Net remains free, accessible, and under the management of scholars for scholars.

If you have not already done so, **please consider joining those colleagues who have given what they can** to support this important work. You can donate by postal mail, online, or by telephone. Details here.

In gratitude,

Peter

Dr. Peter Knupfer

Executive Director

H-Net: Humanities & Social Sciences Online